
 
April 2, 2020 

 

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair  

 Riverside Division 

From: Randolph C. Head, Chair  

 Committee on Courses  

 

Re: COVID-19 Response Temporary Modification to UCR Graduate Regulation (GR)  

1.5.7 

 

The Committee on Courses reviewed and unanimously supports the COVID-19 response 

to temporarily modify UCR Graduate Regulation (GR) 1.5.7 for graduate course 

withdrawals offered in Spring 2020 only.   

 

However, the Committee notes that to implement this temporary Graduate Regulation, the 

pending temporary changes to Senate Regulations 1.1.4 and 1.1.5 will also have to be 

corrected, since Graduate Division Regulations cannot override Senate Regulations. 

 

 

 

 


